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Upcoming Events 

November  2015 

Yvette Farley, Principal 

Trevor Carenzo, Interim Assistant Principal 

November Character Traits – Loyalty & Cooperation 

 

11/30 – 12/4  Book Fair 

12/1 Awards Assemblies, Gr. 4-6 

12/1 PTA Membership Mtg, 2:00pm 

12/1 Report Cards go Home 

12/3 Awards Assemblies, Gr. 1-3 

12/9 Giving Night, 6-8pm – Last 

chance to turn in Pennies for 

Patience collections 

12/16 D.J. Party for Fundraiser Top 

Sellers 

12/17 G.A.T.E. Activities  3:30-4:30pm 

12/21 – Jan 1   No School – Winter 

Break 

1/12 Spelling Bee, 6:00pm 

1/14 Comic Creators Afterschool 

Program begins 

1/18 No School 

1/20 Children’s Theater Afterschool 

Program begins 

1/22 6 week Progress Reports go 

Home 

2/8 No School 

2/15 No School 

  

 

 

  

   

   

Hidden Trails Blood Drive 

A Great Success! 
41 pints of blood were collected, 

impacting 117 lives. 

47 Hidden Trails  
  students will be  
invited to our Pint Size Hero Lunch 

 
The Need is Constant 
    The Gratification is Instant! 

Next Blood Drive is scheduled 
            Tuesday, April 26th, 2016 

 

 
A Reminder from the Health Office: 

     All 6th Grade students must have a Tdap 

booster before moving on to 7th grade.  Please 
submit proof of your child’s immunization to the 

Hidden Trails Health Office before Spring Break 

in March to prevent any delay in their Junior 
High Registration. 
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TRAIN * WORK HARD * ACHIEVE 

 

Book Fair – November 30th – December 4th.   

 

Sign up in the office to assist with the book fair. We 

are still in need of assistance with the cash register, 

student shopping, set-up and take-down. 
 

 
 

Giving Night will be December 9th.  

This is a great  evening where 

students and their families come 

together to show encouragement 

and support for those in need.  Filling 

care packages for soldiers, making 

blankets for seniors, creating holiday 

ornaments, food drive, and so much 

more.  This also will be the last 

opportunity to turn in your Pennies for 

Patience collections to benefit the 

Leukemia & Lymphoma Society, 

helping children and adults battling 

blood disease. 
 

 

PTA Membership meeting 

time has changed this 

month to 2:00pm on 

Tuesday, December 1st.  

Join us for coffee, 

discussions, planning, and 

the most up to the minute 

information as it pertains 

to the events and 

activities that PTA provides 

to all Hidden Trails 

students. 

Big Hero 6 was a big success!  Thank you 1st grade parents and 

teachers for coordinating a great Movie Night.  Due to its popularity 

and success we may be able to schedule another fun evening of 

entertainment, refreshments, and Red Hawk Family time.  Keep an eye 

on our calendar for more information. 

December is a busy time, both at home and in the classroom.  Check 

with your child’s teacher or room parent to see how you may be able 

to help as the holidays approach and classes prepare for Winter Break. 



 

 

 


